
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Monday 18th May 2020 

 

Good morning everyone,  

 

I hope you’ve all had a good weekend and that you are all keeping well. There is 

nothing new to share with you today. Things this week will continue to work in the 

same way that they have over the past few weeks.  

 

The risk assessment for the return on the 1st June is almost complete. The plan is to 

share that with the Senior Leadership Team tomorrow, the staff and the Board of 

Trustees on Wednesday and then with you all on Friday.  

 

As you can imagine, it is a pretty long document but you will be expected to read it 

carefully prior to sending your children back into school on the 1st June. There will be 

a form at the end of it that you will sign to say that you have read and understood it 

and agree that you will abide by all the points that are included in it. We will need this 

back before you bring your children into school. 

 

 

Many thanks to all of you that have emailed me, I think well over half of you have 

done now. It has been much appreciated and has really helped in formulating the risk 

assessment. If you haven’t done so yet please do. We have to plan that 30 pupils will 

be returning in each class but we know that the reality is that this won’t happen. We 

do strongly encourage all eligible pupils to attend but realise that at the end of the day 

this will be your choice as parents.  

 

Take care everyone, hopefully we will see you soon.  

 

Simon Dyson. 

Principal 
 

 


